
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
about your visit to see The Red Dress at ACEarts, Somerton. 

 

1. ARE WE SELLING TICKETS?...NO, we are not selling tickets or charging an 

entrance fee – that’s right it’s free!  

 

2. CHARITY… But we are a charity, and donations are always welcome – online, 

through the till or in our donation boxes.  Your donations allow us to put on 

extraordinary exhibitions like The Red Dress and many other events.  

 

3. WE ARE EXPECTING LOTS OF PEOPLE… We know a lot of people are looking 

forward to visiting The Red Dress so we will be busy.  There may be a queue to 

get in the building, but it really will be worth the wait. And, of course, a queue is 

the perfect opportunity to meet new people, and discuss all the other wonderful 

independent shops, eateries, and historical buildings in glorious Somerton. 

 

4. ON THAT NOTE… if you are hoping to eat out in town, as part of your trip to 

Somerton, it’s worth booking a table at one of the wonderful food 

establishments in town - they are also expecting lots of people and many places 

are starting to fill up.  There are also a couple of bakeries, a sandwich shop and 

take-aways - so you’re spoilt for choice.  

 

5. ALSO ON THAT NOTE… the car parks in Somerton are FREE but they are going to 

be busy, so be prepared.  We highly recommend lift sharing and Somerton is on 

a bus route, too. There is a long stay car park – it is free, despite signs to the 

contrary.  Please do park there and give yourself plenty of time to explore the 

town.  

 

6. ACCESS…The Red Dress is upstairs in our exhibition space.  We have a chair lift to 

the first floor and a wheelchair for use by you and your supporters during your 

visit. The ground floor of our building is easily accessible for those with limited 

mobility or wheelchairs. We have wide aisles throughout the ground floor and an 

accessible toilet. There is a level entrance to the building from the road. If you 

have any concerns about access, please call 01458 273008 and we will do our 

best to help. 

 

7. DOGS…unfortunately, during The Red Dress exhibition, only Assistance Dogs will 

be allowing into the upstairs exhibition space. 

 

8. OPENING HOURS…. 

Monday to Saturday 10am – 5pm (last entrance to The Red Dress at 4pm) 

Sunday 10am – 4pm (last entrance to The Red Dress at 3pm) 


